SSISD Head Start The Sky's the Limit!



Head Start Testimonial – May 2015

Another wonderful year is over and my granddaughter is school ready to begin kindergarten. Thank you to her teachers for all their wonderful songs about shapes and colors. We enjoyed monthly family projects that gave us creative learning and quality time together. I so enjoyed the meetings for parents and grandparents. The interaction allows me to vent when necessary and gain ideas to help me be a better grandmother. The joint efforts with staff allowed me to keep my grandchild grounded and make all my days brighter. Kudos to ECLC Head Start for all they do to include community and inform community through newsletters and newspapers. Thank you for always supporting me and encouraging me. It definitely did not go unnoticed. Keep up the good work. See you next year.

Laurette Lewis

